
Arapaho and Roosevelt National Forests and Pawnee National Grassland
Canyon Lakes Ranger District

The Danner Pass and Lookout Mountain Trails were greatly
damaged by the Cameron Peak Fire in 2020 and
subsequent flood events.
The Canyon Lakes Ranger District, partners, and
volunteers were able to reconstruct these trails with the
help of Colorado Parks and Wildlife Off-Highway Vehicle
Grant Funds.
These trails are technically challenging and should only be
used by experienced riders.
This trail system serves as one of the only motorized
singletrack opportunities on the Northern Front Range. You
can help to keep these trails open by riding safely,
respecting private property and other trail users, obtaining
your CPW OHV registration, and obeying all rules and
regulations.
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